
VARSITY BOWLING INFORMATION 

 

Beginning of Season – 11/01/19 

Tryouts will be the first week of November 

Friday, November 1st ; Monday, November 4th; Tuesday, November 5th  

All participants must bowl and minimum of 4 games and a max of 6 games 

 

Open Bowling – 3:30pm – 5:00pm (During September) 

Students are not required, but are encouraged to utilize open bowling times at Eastern.  This 

would be a great time to practice before tryouts begin.    

 

Open Conditioning – 3:30pm – 5:00pm (During October) 

These are not required but are encouraged.    

Students can also use this time to get bowling balls, other bowling accessories necessary for the 

season.    

The last preseason date for conditioning is next Tuesday, October 29th  

 

JV and Varsity – AT MOST 8 spots   

Assuming there is enough interest, both the men and women teams will have a Varsity and Junior 

Varsity team.  Teams will have a maximum of 8 players, with certain students (potentially) having 

the ability to float between teams.    

This sport may cut if the number of signups exceed 16 students     

If there is not enough interest (less than 16), there may only be a Varsity OR Junior Varsity teams.   

 

Practices, Matches, and Tournaments   

Attendance – Practices will take place multiple days and on a weekly basis.  Students should 

attend the majority of all practices and matches.  If students do not attend, their play time during 

matches and tournaments will be directly affected.     

Small Practices – This year some of our practices will be considered “small practices” where we 

ONLY work with JV or Varsity.  Please pay attention to the schedule as to when you need to attend.   



Ride Sharing – If students are unable to drive/need a ride somewhere, please organize something 

amongst the team or other families (always check with parents)!   Lack of a ride is NOT an 

excusable absence for practice/matches/tournaments.    

Matches/Tournaments – There will be numerous matches and 2 – 3 tournaments during this 

season.  The schedule is posted at fenwicksports.org under team (bowling).  This information will 

also be available on the team site.   

Eastern Scheudle – A link to this schedule can also be located on the website 

 

 Polos/Jerseys   

At matches, students should wear the required bowling polo with their school khaki pants or 

skirts.  Until the jerseys are ordered and in, students should wear their school polo.   

Students not in the correct uniform will not be able to play during matches.  

 

Shoe and Bowling Balls 

Eastern has a program that provides free bowling balls to high school students that need one. The 

only requirement is that we submit a roster and indicate which student-athlete is requesting a 

ball. Families may be responsible for a nominal fee to get holes drilled specifically for their kid’s 

hand. 

Bowling shoes are typically available at the alley if you don’t have your own 

 

Proshop 

The pro-shop will have additional bowling equipment and supplies for purchase that are typically 

used in this sport 

   

Coaches 

Boys coach – Stephanie Smith  

Girls coach – Rob Harris    

Both emails are located on the bowling page of the website 


